
Summer 2 in the Leopards’ 
Class!

Wow! Where is the year going? The final few 

weeks in the Leopards’ class! We have absolutely 

loved teaching your little Leopards and look 

forward to finishing off the year together with a 

whole range of exciting topics and activities.

As before, Mrs Reeve will continue to teach on 

Mondays and Tuesdays and Mr Codd Weds-Fri.

PE days: Tuesdays and Fridays

Library Slot: Thursday

Homework: Please continue to read at home, 

aiming for at least 3 times a week. Spellings will 

continue to be sent home on a Thursday and 

tested the following week.

English

In English, we are continuing with our novel study on 

‘How to Train Your Dragon,’ by Cressida Cowell. The 

children have really enjoyed this book so far and they 

have already produced some super work, This half term, 

we will be working on setting descriptions, recapping 

our work on speech and writing our own narratives in 

the same style as the author.

Science

This term in Science, we will be 

learning about the digestive system 

including teeth. We will look at how 

our teeth help us to begin the 

digestive process and what happens 

as the food moves through our 

bodies. We will also investigate food 

chains and what happens when the 

environment around an animal 

changes. 

.   

Maths

This half term, we will begin our unit on time 

where we will learn to tell the time to the 

nearest minute on both an analogue and 

digital clock and complete work on years, 

months, days and duration. After, we will 

move on to study shape; learning about 

different turns and angles, in addition to 

learning about parallel and perpendicular 

lines and drawing and making shapes.

Our final maths unit will be on statistics where 

we will learn to draw and interpret different 

types of charts in addition to collecting and 

representing data on two-way tables.

In PE on a Tuesday we will be working on 

our gymnastic skills as well as focusing on 

teamwork and collaboration. On a 

Thursday, we will be working on our 

throwing, hitting and fielding skills. 

PE

DT

Our DT unit this term will see us focussing 

on food technology where we will 

concentrate on bread, We will begin by 

researching a range of different breads 

and will conclude by making our very 

own bread products! 

PSHE

In PSHE this term, we will be looking at relationships 

and sex education where we will discuss how male 

and female bodies are different and what different 

parts are called. We will also consider how bodies 

change and who our trusted adults are who can 

help us. We will go on to discuss personal hygiene 

and how to keep ourselves clean as well as how to 

prevent different illnesses and diseases from 

spreading.  

Our final unit will focus on programming and using 

Scratch to modify and create animations using 

repetition. This will build on our work on LOGO previously.  

Computing

Art

Our art unit this term will 

concentrate on how to 

make our drawings come 

to life by using animation. 

We will be using computer 

software to help us to 

make our drawings move.  

French

In French, we will be starting our new unit, ‘En Classe,’ 

where we will be learning the vocabulary for different 

items found within the classroom including those found 

in a typical pencil case.


